
THE SHAREHOLDER FORUM 
C/O LUTIN & COMPANY 

575 MADISON AVENUE – 10TH FLOOR, NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10022 
TELEPHONE: (212) 605-0335 

 
     February 8, 2011 
 
 
 
To the shareholders of North State Communications Corporation 
 
 
 
Dear shareholder: 

You are being invited as a shareholder of North State Telecommunications 
Corporation to tell us, anonymously, what you consider important about your investment. 

Your views will help everyone concerned with the company, including its 
managers as well as other shareholders, understand the full range of investor interests that 
need to be considered. This will provide an essential foundation for decisions that must 
be made during the next year about how North State should continue to satisfy its 
commitments not only to investors, but also to the customers and communities it serves. 

 A very simple questionnaire is presented on the website of the Shareholder 
Forum, which has been asked to conduct this survey independently so that participants 
can be assured of the anonymity of their responses: 

www.ShareholderForum.com/NORS 

Please take two or three minutes to answer the questions, and present any 
questions of your own for the Forum to pass along to the company’s management. (If you 
prefer using a printed questionnaire, let us know and we will send you one.) Responses 
provided by Sunday, February 20, will be included in our report of results, which will of 
course be available to all participants at no cost according to instructions on the website. 

Thank you, in advance, for helping to define the priorities of North State’s 
shareholders. 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Gary Lutin, Chairman 
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